
July 2021 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
 

Custodial 

- DHS is looking great.  They put in a new sink, refrigerator, stove, and counter tops for 
Ms. Buschle in Room 119. 

- LES is looking great as well.  Furniture delivery is scheduled for Wednesday the 28th. 

 

Maintenance 

- Roof replacement at Daycare and fieldhouse is complete and looks great. 
- The kitchen countertop, sink, and refrigerator is being replaced at the Daycare. 

 

Property Acquisition 

- We now own 771 3rd Ave.  We are cleaning the property up and taking care of the 
outside at this time. 

- Closing has been delayed on 768 and 774 3rd ave.  The owner is getting a 2nd appraisal. 

 

School Safety 

- All locks and equipment that needed to be upgraded from the results of the safe schools 
walkthrough has been completed. 

- School leaders met with the Police Chief, Fire Chief, Campbell Co Emergency 
Management and State School Safety personnel to review our Emergency Plans. 

 

Transportation 

- Lori Frey completed Driver Trainer’s courses in Frankfort.  She will now be able to train 
individuals who would like to get their CDL. 

- 8 hour update for Bus Drivers is scheduled for Monday August 2nd.   

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

- We have received several tuition student applications.  We hope that enrollment will 
continue to increase. 


